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43rd SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
MONGOLIA’S STATEMENT AT THE REVIEW OF THE UNITED ARAB EMIRATES  
8 May 2023
Mongolia warmly welcomes the delegation of the United Arab Emirates and thanks for the presentation of its 4th national report.


My delegation congratulates the United Arab Emirates for establishing its National Human Rights Institution. We applaud, also, the adoption of comprehensive legal and policy frameworks to promote and guarantee the enjoyment of human rights and fundamental freedoms of its citizens.

Furthermore, we commend the Government for implementing a series of initiatives and training programs to educate the law enforcement officials.  
My delegation seizes this opportunity to offer the United Arab Emirates the following recommendations:

· To accelerate the consultative process to develop a national human rights plan for the country, and
· To ensure the independence and impartiality of the National Human Rights Institution.
Mongolia wishes the delegation of the United Arab Emirates a successful review. 

I thank you, Mr. President.

--o0o--
